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Oct. 16, 2024 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Thank you for your continued support of St. Celestine School.  We look forward to the 
Halloween festivities, which include the costume parade, parties and the Junior High 
dance. Please remember to have all of your volunteer requirements completed prior to 
volunteering for the school.  
 
St. Celestine School continues to offer both academic and social opportunities for its 
students. These include the following: 

 Athletics 
 After Care clubs (which are in the process of being created) 
 Counseling Services (through Student Savvy) 
 Title I services 
 Choir 

We are tracking and appreciate the service hours so many of you have given. 
 
Please mark your calendars for the following events: 

 October 19- Trunk or Treat 
 October 23- Raffle Prize Winners announced (Please turn in your tickets, if you 

have not already done so.) 
 October 31- Halloween Costume Parade at 8:40 AM (Weather Permitting) 
 Nov. 1 – All Saints Day Mass at 1:45PM 

 
Have a wonderful week. 
 
With Gratitude and Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 


